
 

COBURG CITY COUNCIL 
MONTHLY REPORTS 
 

Contract: Municipal Court Prosecutor Services Contract Addendum 
 
Meeting Date: June 14, 2022 
Staff Contact: Mandy Balcom, Court Administrator 
Contact: 541-682-7859   mandy.balcom@ci.coburg.or.us 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION: 
 

Consider approval of the Addendum 2 to the 2021 City Prosecutors Service contract with 
London & Paris, LLP  
 
Suggested Motion: “I move to approve Addendum to the 2021 City Prosecutor Services 
with London & Paris, LLP.  

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
CITY COUNCIL GOAL 
Responsible Fiscal Stewardship 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Jesse London and his law firm, London & Paris, LLP have been on contract and have provided 
City Prosecutor services for the past 2 ½ years. London & Paris, LLP came on as our Interim 
Prosecutor when Mr. Logan passed away unexpectedly.  We then signed an annual contract 
with them to continue their services as the Coburg City Prosecutor. 
 
There is one slight change this year and that is to make it a two-year contract (carrying us 
through FY24) instead of it being for one year only. 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
BUDGET 
No change.  Jesse London and his law firm, London & Paris, LLP have proposed that they will 
continue with the previous City Prosecutor contract.  This contract will not exceed $13,000 for 
each fiscal year 2023 and 2024. 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
Staff recommends that the Council approve the contract.  
 



 

 

 
NEXT STEPS 
 
The next steps would be to execute and record the addendum.  to the contract. 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
ATTACHMENTS 
Addendum 2 as proposed   
City Prosecutor Service January 1, 2021 Contract  
May 11, 2021 Addendum 1.  
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
REVIEWED THROUGH: 
 
Anne Heath, City Administrator 
Sammy Egbert, City Recorder 

 


